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 Seniors News Letter 2024
All change at the top.

February 12th saw a change at the top as Mick Hunter took over the helm as senior’s captain for 2024. Mick brings with him a wealth of experience. We all know Mick as seniors open secretary and now as captain that same fastidious attitude and northern grit will help to guide the section though the next 12 months. We wish him well and offer him all our support.
Furthermore the seniors section would like to thank, outgoing Captain, Kevin Johnson for his hard work and steadfast attitude and keeping the section on an even keel over the last 12 months. The section is starting to grow in numbers and long may that continue. And yes the section was upgraded from a conference side to a championship side. Next stop the premiership.

What a difference a year makes.
2023 was the wettest on record, relentless rain and yes some snow just to keep things interesting. Many golf clubs closed, or at least closed certain fairways. Much had been said about the course, much of it from sheer frustration. But now we start the New Year on a positive note. The course is benefiting from much needed cosmetic enhancements. Finally the tee areas are looking as they should. We also have two new experienced greens staff. All positive steps, in the right direction towards a course to be proud of.
However we all need to play our part by doing the simple things. We all need to pull in the same direction like repairing divots, give way to ground staff who, believe it or not, are trying to keep the course playable and presentable for all members. Hagley has built a reputation on being the friendliest club in the area, so let’s keep it like that. 
“In a primitive society, when native tribes beat the ground with clubs and yelled, it was called witchcraft; today, in a civilized society, it is called golf”
